
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2005 
 
 
TO:  Recipients of Enstrom Helicopter Service Directive Bulletins. 
 
SUBJECT: CANCELLATION OF SERVICE DIRECTIVE BULLETIN NO. 0038, 

INSPECTION OF STABILIZER ATTACH TUBE. 
 
This letter transmits the cancellation of Service Directive Bulletin (SDB) No. 0038.  This SDB 
has been superseded by SDB 0076. 
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